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Here we are getting closer to 

curling every day!  We did have a 

set back though after cooling the 

floor for 5 days to start our first 

flood, the condenser on the roof 

sprung a leak!  So, we have had 

that repaired (thanks to Brad with 

BJC HVAC along with Rick, Dale & 

Harry), which has set up back a 

few days. 

 

We will have a Registration Day on 

October 20th so that we can 

prepare teams for the leagues. 

All league registrations can be 

done Wednesday October 20th 

9:00 – 11:00 am or 6:00 – 7:00 pm. 

 

We are following all mandate 

protocols.  To be able to curl you 

must show proof of being double 

vaccinated.  Masks must be worn in 

the public spaces but are not 

required out on the ice. 

 

We will be in contact later if 

things change but as of right now 

curling will start  

Wednesday Oct 27th 1:00 pm and 

Friday October 29th at 7:00 pm. 

 

   

 

 

 

 

  Upcoming Events 

October 16th - Coffee House 

with an OCTOBERFEST Theme 

 

October 17th - Bingo  

October 20th - registration 

October 27 and 29th - First days of 

Curling Leagues 

 November 13th   Skins Bonspiel  

 November 20th    Duelling Pianos 

and dinner.  Tickets available from 

Charlie Kibble. 

Learn To Curl Clinic 

We will be hosting a Learn To Curl 

session of the basics.  This will take 

place October 30th 10:00 a.m. to 

12:00 pm. 

 

Fees 

 

Fees can be paid by cheque, cash, or 

e-transfer. 

The Registration form is available on 

our website barrieecurlingclub.com 

 

Also, you can email us at 

barrierecurlingclub@gmail.com 
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